
Deadwood and Swisshome Communities: 
 

The following was sent out to supportive groups across the state today. Jessica and the ROP staff 
want each one of you to know how thankful they are for your support of Keeping Our Rural Post 
Offices Open. 
 

Jessica had also attached the letter (.pdf) of support which was attached to the information sent 
from Senator Wydens Office. I did not duplicate the attachments. It is Good News - this is a great 
way to begin preparing for another chance to give input into the process. Being State wide is good -
- there are 40 communities that share our concerns. County Commissioners from all over have come 

to the support of keeping the rural post offices open. If you happen to see any of them (i.e. Jay 
Bozevich) thank them. Jay also sent the good news out to all of us. Thank You commissioner 
Bozievich. 
 

Respectfully, 
 
Mr. B. on behalf of our Communities -- including Walton (Notified by Jessica). 
 

**************** 
 
 
Hello fellow Post Office defenders! 

 
My name is Jessica Campbell and I am an organizer with the Rural Organizing Project. We are 
working with Leslie Benscoter of Deadwood and Otan Logi of Swisshome--whom you may have 
already talked with--to save rural post offices in Oregon! Our first action is to do a friendly Occupy 

Our Post Office day on Monday, December 19th where we will deliver Christmas cards and cookies 
to our Postmasters and postal employees to show how much we care about our Post Office! We will 
also be collecting signatures, cards, and letters to our Senators and Representatives asking them to 
save rural post offices by imposing a 6-month moratorium on closures and to support legislation that 

allows the Postal Service to operate efficiently! 
 
I have good news to share! Senators Wyden and Merkley both have signed onto a letter calling for a 
6-month moratorium! The letter now has 20 signatories and seems to be growing by the minute! 

The letter and resolution are attached. 
 
Are you getting ready to participate on December 19? Have you gotten your Christmas cards to your 
Postmaster and postal employees picked out? 

 
Remember that ROP staff are excited and available to help you organize for December 19! Just send 
us an email or give us a call! 
 

Warmly, 
Jessica 
-- 
Jessica Campbell 

Rural Organizing Project - Advancing Democracy in Rural Oregon 
PO Box 1350 
Scappoose, OR 97056 
503.543.8417 

http://www.rop.org/occupy-our-post-offices 
 


